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My name is Matthew Graff, Executive Director of Skidompha Library in 
Damariscotta. I support this bill in its entirety. Libraries across Maine require support 
and it is incumbent upon the State of Maine to properly and thoroughly study Maine 
Libraries, and understand their critical value to the State, and the struggles they face. 
Thank you,
Matthew Graff
Executive Director, Skidompha Library
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